
 

  

  

Dear Coaches, Gym Owners, Families and Championship Attendees,  

 

We hope you are getting excited for the 2021 UCA International All Star 

Championship! Below are some important reminders:  

• By now you should have received the link to set up a time to check-in at the 

Varsity Registration Tent in Orlando.  You need to make sure you have all forms 

turned in and your balance is paid in full. Remember, you will receive a Disney 

confirmation ticket order number once you pay in full (if you have not done so 

already) for you to go and make a reservation for your group at one of the Theme 

Parks. No one will be admitted in a Disney park without a park reservation. 

• Varsity will not have access to Disney Theme Park passes in Orlando, all 

reservations must be made by the registration end date. Also, if you have team 

members that you have rostered and they have not registered, you need to make 

sure they do ASAP.   

 

On April 6, 2021, the registration system will close in order to plan for your arrival in 

Orlando. No changes will be accepted on or after this date. If athletes are not 

registered by this date, they will not be able to compete with the 

team. Registrations will not be accepted in Orlando. 

 



 

For parents/fans who are interested in purchasing a ESPN Wide World of Sports 

Complex only ticket, the online store will be available on April 9th.  

General Reminders  

• Team Forms (Release Waivers & any other event forms) should have already 

been completed and scanned/emailed to Erika 

Severs, esevers@varsity.com (Deadline was March 26th). Spectator waiver 

forms must be turned in at registration in Orlando.  

• For general questions about your registration – contact your registration 

specialist based on the letter your gym starts with:   

o If your gym name starts with a Number or A – M, contact Chelsea 

Miller | cmiller@varsity.com 

o If your gym name starts with N-Z, contact Geneva Smith | 

gsmith@varsity.com 

 

UCA is always here to help you on your journey to Orlando. If you have any additional 

questions, please contact 888.CHEERUCA.  
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